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I. Steering Committee Meeting: March 5, 2021 
On March 5, 2021, the WSCUC Steering Committee met to report back regarding the offsite 
review visit on February 25, 2021. The Deputy Provost and Vice Provost for Academic Programs 
and WSCUC ALO shared the meeting's attendance, explained commendations, and the WSCUC 
Lines of Inquiry. The university will provide updates on specific focus areas. From now and until 
the onsite visit, Deputy Provost and Vice Provost Weber asked the committee for volunteers to 
create a committee of eight to ten members who will work with her to set up appropriate 
meetings for the three-day hybrid site visit, organize logistics, and prepare presentations. 
Deputy Provost and Vice Provost Weber thanked everyone, and thanks were expressed among 
many committee members. 
 

II. Onsite Visit Operations Committee: March 25, 2021 
On March 25, 2021, Deputy Provost and Vice Provost Weber convened a WSCUC Operations 
meeting to discuss creating the new Onsite Visit Operations committee, transitions, and next 
steps. This committee includes Clare Weber, Julie Lappin, Pamela Langford, Muriel Lopez-
Wagner, Ginny Stewart-Hattar, Judy Sylva, Sunny Hyon, Janelle Gilbert, and Faika Lore. Primary 
responsibilities include logistics and content preparation for the onsite visit scheduled for 
September 22 to 24, 2021.  
 
 

III. Upcoming Steering Committee Meeting: May 28, 2021 
Our next Steering Committee meeting is scheduled for May 28, 2021.   
 

 


